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7:00 Welcome, Approval of December Minutes 

7:05 Principal’s Report 

 - Mid year check in for DRA’s (Developmental Reading Assessments) are being   
 done currently. Making sure that each child has a year’s growth of reading    
 development.   
 - Gold Standard of behavior this month is hallway expectations, next month is   
 cafeteria. Student council is involved and made a video of expectations. 
  
 Hot off the Press Dates! 
  * January 22nd - 5th grade parent meeting about E-School 
  * January 23rd - Teacher Workshop Day - teacher’s will be working on the 
       math curriculum.  
  * February 6th NAEP Assessment for 4th grade  
  * February 22nd - Great Vacation Book Swap 
  * Kindergarten Registration is May 9th and 10th. DO NOT CALL    
  MARGE YET! 
  * May 10th - 4th Grade to Strawberry Banke  
  * Month of February there is a class competition to collect box tops 
  
 - $100,000 from Home Land security will be going to outdoor and indoor    
 cameras. New blinds will be put in and also keyless entry access to the building 
 - Steve Bartlett and an architect did a walk through with Principal Simons to   
 discuss how funds will be utilized to the building. Estimating about 2.5 million   
 will be allocated to NFS 
 -Budget conversations have started with the school board. Next meeting is    
 January 22nd at the High School.  

7:15 Financial Update - Lindsey Beardsley 

7:25 Up Next 
  - Pasta Dinner - January 31st 6:30-8pm 
  - Movie Night - February 8th NFS Gym, movie TBA - kids will vote for their   
     favorite  
  - Restaurant Night - TBA  
  - Yankee Candle - Jenny Chapnick will lead 
  - Ice Cream Social - April 18th - Lili Weirbonics will lead 



�
  - PTO Yard sale May 4th 
  - Mabel’s Labels running through April 1st 
  - Kisses and Bolts for Valentine’s Day  

7:35 Parent Volunteer Needs 
 - Morning Safety Guards 
 - Fresh Fruit Fridays and Heathy Try-its Jan. 17th 
 - Pasta Dinner  

Thanks to Shasta O’Connell for taking the lead of Lawn Fete! June 6th this year.  

7:45 Questions and Comments  
 -Vote on Hienemann $500 placement to summer reading program - approved 
 - Outdoor classroom update - Ben Goss  
   Level around the stage with mulch provided by Ken Linchey and staff.  
 - Discussed sound barrier. Josh Cyr has a sound engineering connection that will   
   offer his time and expertise in the spring to come up with a plan. 


